
 

 

 

DATE:   July 9, 2024 

TO:  Mayor Robinson and City Councilmembers 

FROM:   Michael Shiosaki, Director, 452-5377 

Camron Parker, Assistant Director, 452-2032 

Pam Fehrman, Planning & Development Manager, 452-4326 

Parks & Community Services 

SUBJECT: Report on the Pilot Dog Off Leash Area Program 2023-2024 

 

Attached with this memo is a report providing an overview of four “pop-up” off-leash 

(OLA) dog sites implemented over the past year. The report was presented to the Parks 

& Community Services Board and made available to the public. It provides an overview 

of the pilot initiative, a summary of community feedback collected during the pilot and 

ends with recommendations for transitioning temporary pilot sites to permanent off-leash 

facilities, with modifications based on community feedback. 

If you have any questions, please contact Pam Fehrman at 425-452-4326 or 

pfehrman@bellevuewa.gov.   
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